Cassowary Coast Regional Council
PUBLIC NOTICE

ADOPTION OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT INFRASTUCTURE
PLAN - AMENDMENT TO THE CASSOWARY COAST
REGIONAL COUNCIL PLANNING SCHEME 2015

In accordance with the requirements of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009, the Planning
Act 2016 & Statutory Guideline 01/16, notice is given that on 28 November 2019,
Cassowary Coast Regional Council adopted an amendment to the Cassowary Coast
Regional Council Planning Scheme 2015 (Local Government Infrastructure Plan).

The amendment (Local Government Infrastructure Plan) to the Cassowary Coast
Regional Council Planning Scheme 2015 will commence on Monday 16 December 2019.

The purpose and general effect of the amendment is to replace the Priority Infrastructure
Plan with the new Local Government Infrastructure Plan (Part 4 and Schedule 3 of
the Cassowary Coast Regional Council Planning Scheme 2015).

From the date of commencement on 16 December 2019:
« Copies of the Cassowary Coast Regional Council Planning Scheme 2015 will be
available for inspection and purchase at the Innisfail Shire Hall - 70 Rankin Street,
Innisfail or Tully Civic Centre - 38-40 Butler Street, Tully; and
» The Cassowary Coast Regional Council Planning Scheme 2015 will be available
to view and download from Council’s website www.cassowarycoast.qld.gov.au

For further information, please contact Council’s Planning Services team on 07 4030 2241.
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